Frequently Asked Questions about Starting School in September 2022
Should my child start school full time or part time in September?

You know your child the best and all we can advise is to consider how ready your child is for full-time school, their age and experience. The needs of the child are paramount. 

On the information form I gave an indication of when I wanted my child to start full-time at school. Can I change my mind?

Before their ‘start date’ - YES

If you change your mind before the child’s start date in September. Just make sure you inform the school / class teacher before they start school. You can always have a chat with a member of staff if you are unsure.

After their ‘start date’ – NO

For example - If they have already started part time in September you will have to wait until the October half term for them to go full time. This ensures the smooth running of the classes is maintained and the children are properly introduced to school routines. 

Any changes should be discussed with the class teacher who has the best view of how your child is getting on.

What happens if my child is not coping with full-time - can I revert back to part-time?

The school would advise that if there is any doubt then parents should be cautious and perhaps opt for the October full-time date in the first place. Any change from full-time to part-time would need to be discussed with the class teacher.

How do we order lunches?

To set up an account with Chartwells who provide our Universal Free School Meals please log onto https://dorset.mealselector.co.uk.  We would advise that you order a whole terms lunches in advance. You can go into your account and change your order at any time.  Please phone 01202 691038 if you have any issues. 

How do we order milk?

Log on to Coolmilk.com to register for milk when you know your child's class for September 2021. Your child will receive a free carton of milk each day until they are 5 years old. Please do order this in advance.
Where do we buy school uniform from?

Our school uniform can be bought from Stevensons.  The shop is located at 148 – 150 Seabourne Road, Southbourne.  Telephone 01202 425192 or alternatively you can order online at www.stevensons.co.uk. To see a full list of uniform and PE kit please follow this link https://www.christchurchinf.dorset.sch.uk/uniform-information.
What are the school hours?

The doors open in the morning at 8:50am and close when the bell rings at 9:00am.  Should you arrive after the bell has gone please sign in at the front office.  If you are staying for mornings only pick up time is at 12.05pm. The end of the school day is 3:05pm.  You will drop off and pick up your child from their classroom. 
If you would like further clarification or have any other queries, please email the school office on office@christchurchinf.dorset.sch.uk. 
